
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO DELEGATE AUTHORITY TO 

SUPERINTENDENT MENDEZ TO EXECUTE AN INTERLOCAL 

AGREEMENT FOR POWER BETWEEN THE TEXAS GENERAL LAND 

OFFICE AND ECTOR COUNTY ISD 

 

DATE: May 15, 2012 

  
 

The Administration is requesting delegated authority for the Superintendent to execute a 

contract with the Texas General Land Office (TGLO) for procurement of power effective the 

first meter read after September 1, 2013. Our current contract expires the first meter read after 

August 31, 2013. The TGLO will price terms from 12-60 months and the decision will be made 

on pricing.  

 
 

 

  ********************  

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve delegation of authority to Superintendent 

Mendez to execute the interlocal agreement between ECISD and the Texas General Land 

Office for Retail Electric Services as presented. 

 

 ******************** 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Hector Mendez     Brian J. Moersch 

Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent for  

        Human Resources 


